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Universal Infants Free School Meals (UIFSM) 

Have you registered?  

 

All Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 could get a free lunch.  

 

How do I register? 

Registering is quick and easy; simply visit www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals and select the 

following tab. (You will need your National Insurance Number or Home Office number to hand).  

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know?  

If your child is eligible for free school meals, they’ll remain eligible until March 2023, or until 

they finish their current phase of schooling (primary or secondary), if that's after March 2023. 

By registering, your school could get additional funding called Pupil Premium, which could help 

towards extra computers, books, trips out and staff etc.  

 

 

 

Please support your child’s school by registering an interest for a free school meal.  

 

 

http://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals

